
 

Meet Me In St. Gallen

this is the story of two random
strangers, Celeste and Jessie.n, meet
for a total of three days over eight
years, and we become secret. lovers to
put everything we have on the line. We
don't talk too much about each other,
but if we're destined to stay together
for life, this would be the perfect
story. But an innovation has hit the

market that threatens to ruin
everything. Now, a little about how
this story was supposed to develop:

When I was a child, my favorite school
(Alvim ^^ ), which is a community

college in Ibiza, had a wealthy owner
and decided to lay out a large area on
the golf course. Since she was a native
of the island, she placed a marker on
this territory, which was the beginning
of our story. This story has come full
circle: it then turned into digital
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hotels, which are now beginning to
appear in Spain. We are talking about 5

star hotels where great hotels are
located on the field and we have had
similar properties in Spain but no one
has done it in Spain. I mean, if we
were Spaniards, we would just have to
build something like this. But here the
Chinese did it. About this, only one
thing can be said: does she want us to

be in Spain and build such hotels?
Because it can't be a coincidence,

because it looks like Fortune Teller.
We need to be in Spain together to

build them.
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